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Weekly News 
Wow! What a busy week we have had in school this 
week. Following Mothering Sunday last weekend, in our 
Collective Worship we have thought about what it 
means to mother someone and what qualities a mother 
may show. We have reflected upon how we can show 
some of these qualities through the words we use and 
the actions we do in school to try and make a difference 
to the lives of others.  

 
Year 1 Fire Service Visit 

 
 
On Monday, our Year 1 pupils were so excited to receive 
a visit from the Fire Service. This formed part of their 
History work on The Fire of London. They have been 
comparing how fires were put out in the past with the 
equipment available today. The highlight of the visit was 
definitely having a go with the water hoses! 

 
Bingo Night 
Thank you to all of you who joined us for our Bingo night 
yesterday. It was a fantastic success for our PTFA raising 
£208 for school funds. This money will be spent on 
provdiing additional experiences for your children. 
Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Gymnastic Competition  

 
 
On Monday the gymnastics after school club children 
took part in a competition at Grimsby’s Twist and Flip 
Gymnastics Academy. The children got the chance to do 
lots of different activities using state of the art 
equipment in the gym. The look on their faces as we 
entered the gym was priceless. They all bravely 
performed their vaults, floor and bench routines that 
they have been practising at school. We took a Year 2, a 
Year 3 and two Year 4 teams. Everyone had a great time 
and our Year 2 and 3 teams won their competition. It 
was a fantastic experience for them all which we know 
they will remember for a long time. 
 
 

Easter Raffle 
During the past week, our PTFA have been busy creating 
Chocolate gift sets out of the chocolates donated on our 
non uniform day. We were overwhelmed by your 
generosity and have managed to create at least 35 
chocolate hampers. These will form the prizes for our 
Easter Raffle which will be drawn on the last day of 
term. Tickets are now on sale at the school office for £1 
a strip.  

 
Diary Dates 

Thursday 28th March- Easter Service at Church 
Thursday 28th March- Music Performance 
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